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Rep. Zamarripa: Statement on Fighting for Families Legislation 
 
MADISON – State Representative JoCasta Zamarripa (D-Milwaukee) issued the following 

statement about the Progressive Workgroup’s Fighting for Families common sense legislation: 

“Under Republican leadership, hardworking families in Wisconsin are struggling.  Republicans 
have created a rigged economic system where the rich get richer and low and middle class 
families are left behind.  This is unacceptable.  We must create an economy that works for all 
Wisconsinites, not just those at the top. 
 
“My colleagues and I in the Progressive Workgroup are committed to fighting for families in 
Wisconsin.  The common sense legislation we are proposing today will give working families the 
raises they deserve.  By eliminating tax breaks for millionaires and corporations, we can help 
Wisconsin families keep more of the money they need to pay for groceries, pay their rent, or 
save for their children’s college educations.  Together we can do better.  Together we can move 
Wisconsin forward.” 
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